
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22.05.2024 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

School Placement 
 

We are delighted that you and your child have accepted a place at Grange Infant School. We 

cannot wait to meet you all and for you all to start in September.  

 

Our fabulous EYFS team are working hard behind the scenes to make sure your children 

have the best possible start to their school life with us in September and more information 

will be coming out to you over the next term. 

 

We would love to invite you to join us in school, on a couple of days in smaller groups, so 

that you and your child can meet their new classmates and teachers.  

 

These are the dates for your sessions: 

 

• Wednesday 26th June – 1 hour slots in a small group of up to 10 children and 1 

parent 

• Thursday 27th June – a hour and a half slot – small group of up to 15 children and 

1 parent. This session will be half in the classroom and then the EYFS lead and 

teachers will hold a presentation for you about expectations and the academic year 

ahead. 

 

We will send out more information regarding your time slots for each day as soon as we 

have held our transition meetings with your child’s nursery. 

 

In the coming weeks we will also send out induction information and links to online forms, 

which will need to be completed as soon as possible. Some forms will be emailed to you 

direct via our Central Team, so please look out for these too and check your junk mail.  

We will use the contact details you have provided the Local Authority with when you 

applied for a school place. Therefore, please let us know if your contact details have 

changed. 

As soon as we have your information, we can start to populate our school system with your 

child’s details ready for September.  

 

If you have any questions that you would like answering in the meantime, please email us via 

admin@grange-inf.swindon.sch.uk. We monitor this email very closely and our fabulous 

admin team will be able to pass on your query to the most appropriate person to answer 

your questions. Our EYFS team, safeguarding team, SENDCo and obviously myself as 

Principal, will be happy to assist you in any way we can. 
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We are extremely proud of how closely we work with our families to support the education 

and well-being of our pupils. A number of us have our own children who started school this 

year or are starting school in September so we fully appreciate and understand the types of 

questions or concerns you might have. We will give every effort to helping your child settle 

into school life as quickly and as happily as we can. 

 

To keep you going until my next letter with more exciting information about our school, 

please do look at our brilliant website at: https://grange-inf.swindon.sch.uk/ 

 

Once again, thank you for choosing Grange Infant School and welcome to our school 

community; we cannot wait to meet your little stars as they start their learning journey with 

us. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs E Rushen-Gough 

Head Teacher 

https://grange-inf.swindon.sch.uk/

